Harvest Fest 2022

Dear Potential Donors,

New Hartford Youth Football and Cheer (NHYFC) is a non-profit organization that offers 100+ children from New Hartford, Colebrook, Hartland, Norfolk, Winsted, Harwinton, Burlington, Canton, Suffield, and Torrington the opportunity to participate in the sport of football and cheer.

This Fall, we will be hosting our 13th Annual Harvest Fest during our last home game of the season on Sunday, October 23rd at Brown's Corner in New Hartford! Throughout the day, we will be offering a raffle consisting, in part, of items donated by local and state businesses. All proceeds from the event will directly benefit our football and cheer programs to purchase much needed equipment and support athletes who otherwise could not afford the associated costs.

We ask for your support and consideration in donating to this very important fundraiser. By donating an item, you will be making a tax- deductible contribution that will help make our program stronger and safer for the athletes.

Additionally, a donation will give you the opportunity to have your company gain exposure during the day to those who attend the event. Donors will be listed at the event, announced during the games, and the merchandise you donate will be on display throughout the day. As a donor, you're invited to attend Harvest Fest, so that you may meet prospective customers and enjoy a great community event.

Should you have any questions or need additional information please contact me, Jessica Keesler, at Wolverinesdonations@gmail.com. Thank you for your time and consideration for this great cause.

Sincerely,

Jessica Keesler

NHYFC Fundraising Coordinator

Tax ID #26-2753380

860.307.5477

Mailing address: 328 Main St Unit 1034 Winsted, CT 06098